Raiders and Devils Face Axe-Men Tonight
.nd Saturday Both At Home and Away
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New SRC
Take Over

At the SRC Meeting held in
the Oak Room of the Student
Centre Wednesday evening, the
new Council was officially instal-
led in office. Brief speeches were
delivered by Dr. Mackay, Mr.
Henderson, retiring President,
Bill Ray, and newly-elected Presi-
dent, Ron Manzer.

Upon having presented to him
the gavel, as the symbol of his
new office, Mr. Manzer congrat-
ulated the old Council on their
work of the past Yyear. Mr.
Manzer stated: “I would like, at
this moment of transition, to con=
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Chief Justice J. B. MacNair,
Chairman of the Lord Beaver-
brook Scholarship Selection Com-
mittee announced that the follow-
ing nine students, all graduates
of New Brunswick Universities,
have been awarded Overseas
Scholarships:

Ellsworth Donald  Briggs,
Plaster Rock, Mr. Briggs gradu-
ated from UNB in 1957 with
the degree of B.A. At the pres-
ent time he has a Teaching As-
sistantship at the University of
Toronto.

David Michael Caughey, St.
Andrews. He will graduate from
UNB with a B.Sc. degree in
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Electrical Engineering in May.

Fred Roy Windsor Clarke,
Nevis, Leeward Islands, BWIL
Nevis, Leward Islands, B.W.I
Mr. Clarke will graduate from
UNB in May with a B.Sc. in
Civil Engineering.

Naomi E. S. Griffiths, Hove,
Sussex, England. Miss Griffiths
is a graduate of London Univers-
ity and took her M.A. in History
at UNB. At present she is teach-
ing at the College Maillet and St.
Louis University, St. Basile,
Madawaska County.

William Douglas, Harrison,
Saint. John,” will graduate from
Mt. Allison in May with a B.Sc.
Degree (Honours in Physics).

Daniel Michael Hurley, Barn-
aby River, Northumberland Co.,
is attending the Saint John Law
School on a Lord Beaverbrook
Scholarship-in-Law, ~ He will
graduate in May with the degreo
of B.C.L. Mr. Hurley earned his
B.A. at St. Thomas University,
graduating in 1950

Nicolas Teller, St. Peter, Bar-
bados, B.W.I. is attending UNB
and will graduate in May with
the degree of Bachelor of Busi-
ness Administration.

Annon Lee Silver, Glace Bay,
N.S! Miss Silver was awarded
a B.A, degree by Mt Allison
University in 1957 and will grad-
uate in May of the present year
from the same institution with a
Bachelor of Music degree.

Robert Aird Webster, Mont-
real, is attending the University
of N.B. Law School in Saint John
on a Lord Beaverbrook Scholar-
ship-in-Law, and will graduate
in May with the degree of B.CL.
He graduated from Bishops Uni-
versity in 1955 with the degree
of B.A.

The scholarships ave temable
at any university im the United
Kingdom, They cover one vear’s
post-graduate study or for degree

MONTE CARLO

Tonight at 8:30 P.M. in the
Boxing Room of the Gym the
Foresters will present their an-
nual Monte Carlo,

As in previous years the main
attraction of the evening will be
gambling, with Roulette, Electric
Roulette, Rainbow, Crown and
Anchor, and Over and Under vie-
ing for the attention of partici-
pants.

Also on the entertainment card

Will be dancing, soft drinks, and
a social atmosphere created by
the white-shirted croupers, soft
lights and music.

Prizes will be awarded to the
lady and Gent who succeed in
amgssing the mest money by the
end of the evening. The Foresters
extend a cordial invitation to one
and all to come along and join
in the fun,

courses up to a maximum of three
years,
The scholarships provide for
travelling expenses to Britain and
return, vaction travel within the
United Kingdom, tuition fees and
other necessary living expenses
overseas,

Other members of the Selec-

tion Committee are: Miss M. L.
Lynch, Saint John; John Burchill,
South Nelson; Ronald Stevenson,
Fredericton; Stuart Trueman,
Saint John; Dr. B. L. Jewett,
Fredericton and R. A, Tweedie,
Fredericton, Secretary.

The New SRC has taken offica.T

PRESE“T A"NUAI'TL to R Front Row (Executive): Fran

McCallum, Kathy Hart, Ron Man-
zer, Ted Boswell, David Hashey.
Middle Row: Herb Shepherd,
Cliff Emblin, Charles’ Doughney,

Peggy Colpitts, Doug Coldwell,
Barry Yoell.

Top Row: Al Brennan, Dave
lrvine, Tom Doyle, Earle Carpen-
ter, Bob McNutt.

Missing: John Bassett, Carol Ann
Brewer, Andy Long.

Drama Society
Elects Executive

It has been announced that
Michael Gordon has been ' re-
elected President of the UNB
Drama Society at its general

meeting held on March 12.

Other officers elected were
John Drew, First Vice-President;
May Keith, second Vice Presi-
dent ;and Noreen Keith, Saint
John, secretary.

Among the main items discus-
sed at the meeting held in the
Memorial Student Centre, were
the financial aspects of takin,
the UNB play, “Journey’s End”
to the Dominion Drama Festival

at Halifax, if invited. The sum
of $2,000, was mentioned as the
possible cost of travelling, room
and board for 18 people. Ticket
Sales for “The Seven Year’s Itch”
were also discussed and everyone

was urged to get out and sell
tickets.

THE SKI CLUB

MAKES PLANS /e

The final meeting of the UNB
Ski Club will be held on Monday,
March 17 in the All-Purpose
Room of the Student Centre at
7:00 P.M. '

On the agenda will be the elec-
tion of next year’s executive, and
a discussion of plans for the
Sugar Derby.

1958
Pilgrimage

Plans for the 1958 Student
Cross Pilgrimage, a 98-Mile walk
from Toronto to the Canadian
Martyrs Shrine at Midland, Ont.,
have been announced.

The Medieval-style pilgrimage
will be made on foot from St.
Michael’s College, University o
Toronto, ' the Shrine, will take
five days, and will begin on Sep-
tember 14th this year.

Applications for this year close
March 31st. Anyone interested
should write Chris Wilson, St.

g Francis Xavier University, Anti-

gonish, N.S.

NOTICE TO SENIORS

Nominations for life Ex-
ecutive and Valedictorian
close March 17th. Waich

bulletin board for details.

atulate the old council on the
ine job they have done. They
have set us a good example and
I hope that we shall execute our
duties as ably as they have done.
Outlining plans for a busy year
ahead, in addition to the reco-
mmendations made by the old
revea'ed

tention will be: plans for the Con
to be held Mar. 21; plans for the
Blood Donor Clinic to be held
April 2; calling for and ratifica-
tion of Applications for Campus

Police Chief, Year-book Editor,

Chairman of the Social Commit-
tee, and others; choosing a tender
for the provision of college rings;
and Insurance.

Looking ahead still further,
the council will be considering
the registration and setting-up of
SRC cards, tentative plans for
freshman week, the choosing of
a President and a Vice-President
of the Sophomore Class, and the
attempt to institute more effec-
tive controls of NFCUS and
WUSC.

With a brief but comprehensive
review of his Council’s achieve-
ments, retiring President Bill Ray
Wednesday evening performed

f | his last official act as President

of the SRC, when he ‘ntroduced
the new President, Ron Manzer.
Following the turning, over of
the gavel to Mr. Manzer, the
Council was addressed by Dr.
Mackay and Mr, Henderson.
Among the many achievements
of the out-going council, Mr. Ray
mentioned the revision of the
SRC constitution, revamping of
the SDC, creation of a new Uni-
versity pennant and new college
rings, and the “APEC” letter re-
garding job opportunities for
graduates in the Maritimes.
Recommendations of the old

Continued on Page 2




